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Road Work Ahead

FOR DETAILS, VIEW RIDGEWOOD WATER’S SERVICE ADVISORY MAP
This year, Ridgewood Water launched an interactive map to provide
customers with an overview of upcoming work that might lead to road
closures and detours. Scan the QR code to view the map. 

Moderate Potential for Traffic Diversion 

STREETS AFFECTED OVER THE NEXT TWO WEEKS
Ridgewood: East Ridgewood Avenue between South Irving Street and North Van Dien Avenue
Glen Rock: Dunham Place, Chatham Place, Plymouth Place, Alan Avenue, Chadwick Avenue and
Grove Street 

Be Water Wise!
Did you know that water use triples during the summer due to irrigation? One of the most effective
ways to reduce outdoor water use is following the mandatory two-day-per-week watering schedule
below. Cutting back on the amount of time you water your yard also makes a big difference. Shaving
just five minutes off your watering schedule can save up to 15 gallons!

Mandatory Two-Day-Per-Week Watering Schedule

https://esri.ridgewoodnj.net/portal/apps/experiencebuilder/experience/?id=5db0338b473e409ea8a4f0ca2b5cf18b

